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UNIVERSITY of MARYLAND

EASTERN SHORE

School of Pharmacy &
Health Professions

March 18, 2022

Ginny Seyler, Manager, Connector Entity Program
Maryland Benefit Exchange

750 East Pratt Street, 6th Floor

Baltimore, MD 21202

Dear Ms. Seyler
Letter of Interest in applying for the Connector Entity Program Grants FY 2023

On behalf of University of Maryland Eastern Shore School of Pharmacy and Health Professions, we wish
to express our interest in applying for the Connector Entity program grants for FY2023 toward the Lower
Eastern Shore region.

The contacts for this application are as follows:

Marie-Therese Oyalowo, PharmD, BCOP,RN

Associate Professor & Drug Information Director
Department of Pharmacy Practice and Administration
School of Pharmacy and Health Professions
University of Maryland Eastern Shore

1048 Hazel Hall, Princess Anne, MD 21853
410-621-3045; 410-651-6317 fax
moyalowo@umes.edu

and/or

Bryan Gere, PhD, MBA, CRC, LPGC

Assistant Professor & Assist. Graduate Clinical Coordinator
Department of Rehabilitation

School of Pharmacy and Health Professions

University of Maryland Eastern Shore

Hazel Hall #1109, Princess Anne, MD 21853

Email: bogere@umes.edu.
Phone: 410 422 6379

Thank you.
Best regards,

Marie-Therese
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